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Around the Town for Writers


October 2010


Oct. 16—Louisville—Carmichael's Bookstore hosts an event with UofL creative writing professor Brian Leung for his latest book, Take Me Home.  4 PM


Oct. 21—Louisville—Free Public Library hosts Sena Jeter Naslund with KET's Bill Goodman.  The event begins at 7 PM at the Main Library, 301 York Street. The event is free, but tickets are required; visit LFPL.org or call 574-1644. 


Oct. 23—Louisville—Don't wait to register for a Plotting Workshop taught by screenwriter John Risner. Sponsored by the Ohio River Valley chapter of Sisters in Crime. 9-4 Cost: $50. Contact Heidi Saunders heidisa@bellsouth.net or 502-267-6915 for info.


Oct. 25—Louisville—Jason Schneiderman and Jennifer Kronovet are featured in the Sarabande Reading Series at 21C Museum/Hotel. 


Submissions


ROANOKE REVIEW FICTION CONTEST�http://kalamu.posterous.com/pub-2010-fiction-contest-roanoke-review—$15 ENTRY FEE�$1,000 first place, $500 second place. Limit 5,000 words. Deadline Nov 8, 2010. All entrants receive a copy of the 2010 Roanoke Review.











WRITER’S WIRE


The newsletter for women writers in the know.


�.


Women Who Write, Inc.


www.womenwhowrite.com


The “GoTo” place for women writers. 











Women who write, inc.


Encouraging, supporting and educating women who aspire to write
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BOOK REVIEW


Book Review: Self-Editing for Fiction Writers: How to Edit Yourself into Print by Renni Browne and Dave King (ISBN: 0-06-272046-5).





 Self-Defense Editing


by Cheri Powell





	Every writer knows the feeling: you’ve just written a short story or a new chapter for your soon-to-be bestselling novel. You have poured your blood, sweat and tears into the writing and you can’t wait to read it to your spouse/friend/next-door-neighbor/anyone-who-will-listen. The chosen one patiently listens as you read. You finish and wait for the applause. Silence.


Before you categorize your spouse/friend/next-door-neighbor/anyone-who-will-listen as totally lacking in literary appreciation and vow not to send them a Christmas card this year, consider this:  maybe, just maybe, you could have self-edited the piece a bit more before showing it to them.  


Yes, there are things that everyone can look for in their own writing that will improve it. If you don’t believe me, check out the book Self-Editing for Fiction Writers: How to Edit Yourself into Print by Renni Browne and Dave King (ISBN: 0-06-272046-5). This book gives a practical approach to correcting some of the more common errors that beginning writers commit.  Make no mistake; until you have several published books under your belt, you are a beginning writer. But don’t worry, this book can help.


The book is divided into 12 easy chapters, each one examining a different aspect of writing.  The chapters are: “Show and Tell,” “Characterization and Exposition,” “Point of View,” “Dialogue Mechanics,” “See How it Sounds,” “Interior Monologue,” “Easy Beats,” “Breaking Up Is Easy To Do,” “Once Is Usually Enough,” “Proportion,” “Sophistication”, and “Voice.” Just reading the titles of the chapters makes me want to dive in and figure out what I may be doing wrong in the various elements. The chapters all stand alone. If you are having trouble with dialogue, go straight to that chapter for the low-down on how to do it well.


Each chapter gives an explanation of the topic as well as many examples, both good and bad. There is always a checklist, which can be applied to your writing to help you avoid or correct mistakes. 


                                                         Continued on page 2





 




















YOUR AD HERE





If you have been published or have received an award


or accolade in your writing career, please let us know. 


Send your news to info@womenwhowrite.com.





�








Peggy DeKay teaches Louisville’s first ever seminar on how to self-publish. The one day workshop will be held Saturday, Nov. 6, from 9 AM – 4:30 PM at the UofL  Shelby Campus, Burhans Hall, 9001 Shelbyville Road, Louisville.


Registration Cost:  $119.00 


Women Who Write members may attend for $69.00. (Registration fee includes a copy of  Self-Publishing for Virgins— the Workbook)











Continued from page 1 Book Review





The final part of each chapter is an exercise for you to practice your new-found knowledge. Answers to all chapter exercises are at the end of the book. 


The chapter I found most useful—and the reason I originally purchased the book— is “Interior Monologue.”  I knew that I wanted to write a character’s spoken words and his thoughts without having to constantly write “he said” or “he thought.”  Turns out, there are several ways to handle it. I won’t go into the techniques, but suffice it to say that I’ve tried them and they work. I should’ve bought this book a long time ago. 


So, if you want to gain the respect of your spouse, your friends, your neighbors, and anyone who just might read your prose, get a copy of this book and apply the techniques.

















Cheri Powell is the author of Seven Tips to Make the Most of the Camino de Santiago. Cheri is also a member of Women Who Write, Inc. To purchase her book or to learn more about Cheri, please visit her Web site at http://cheripowell.com.
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Member Names in the News


Judith C. Owens-Lalude’s  FREEDOM QUILT & POEM were accepted as a submission for the 2010 Hopkinsville Art Guild Pennyroyal Juried Art Exhibition. If you are around or near Hopkinsville, Kentucky, stop by Hopkinsville Community College and enjoy the exhibition. It will be displayed until October 28, 2010. The contact person is Betty Liles at 270-885-7941.





Susan Lindsey was recently honored with a "Landmark" award for her media relations work on behalf of Louisville-based Presbyterian Disaster Assistance. Susan's media campaign helped generate more than $10 million in donations in less than six months for relief and recovery work in Haiti. The Landmark A wards are co-sponsored by local chapters of the International Association of Business Communicators and the Public Relations Society of America.





Peggy Grimes is a published contributor to a new book by the Keeneland Association, Eclipse Press. It is a beautifully photographed, hardbound coffee table book called Keeneland Entertains, Traditional Bluegrass Hospitality and Favorite Recipes by Fran Taylor. Fran is executive director of the Keeneland Foundation and requested input from members for the new book on entertaining for Keeneland's racing season.  The photographs are by award-winning photographer Lee P. Thomas.  Peggy contributed four accepted recipes with her entertainment comment published in this first edition.  





                                                       cheripowell.com cheripowell.com
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Women Who Write, Inc., a nonprofit 501(c)(3), was co-founded in 1992 by Carridder “Rita” Jones, a playwright, author and historian.




















P:  502-541-4670


E:  info@womenwhowrite.com








A:  PO Box 6167


      Louisville, KY  40206-0167





W:  www.womenwhowrite.com











Meetings and membership


Our goal is to encourage, support and educate all women who aspire to write. Our group is diverse and dynamic. If you are beginning your writing journey, a newly published writer, or in the middle of your career, there is something here for you. Membership entitles you to the following benefits: reading critiques, guest lecturers, workshops, writing contests, publication in our annual anthology, participation in public readings, five complimentary copies of our annual anthology (a $50.00 retail value) and participation in our annual weekend retreat. 





Come and grow with us!





Meeting Times and Locations


1st Thursday each month in Highlands Library Branch


Mid City Mall, 1250 Bardstown Road


6:30 PM – 8:30 PM




















	As most of you know, I have been working on a book about self-publishing called Self-Publishing for Virgins for over a year now. Allow me to give a shameless plug immediately. 	Finally, after months of hard work and the ever-present nagging of a particular family member with a beard who shall remain nameless, the book is due for release November 30, 2010. The one day seminar, called Self Publishing for Virgins —the Seminar is scheduled for Saturday, November 6, at the UofL Shelby Campus at Burhans Hall, 9001 Shelbyville Road. The experience of writing a non-fiction book has been daunting. 


	It takes discipline, focus and determination to write a book. I knew that before I started writing this book. Here’s what I didn’t know: it takes courage to keep believing that I can get it done. It also takes faith that it will be done, and more over, it takes discipline to write every day, whether I feel like writing or I don’t. The most necessary and surprising thing it takes is ENERGY. It takes energy to write! I never thought of writing as contact sport, or an athletic endeavor—I was wrong.


 The energy it takes to write is amazing to me. Amazed or not, sleepy or not, tired or not, one must push through, one page at a time, one fact check at a time, one researched idea at a time until completion. 


	There are many folks out there who fear self-publishing will turn writing into just another commodity. Some fear the book will become a cheap, mass-produced imitation of its former self— or worse yet— a digital file. Not true. As a self-published author, I can tell you that writing a book is a monumental task if done well, with professionalism and dedication. The self-published author must do everything that a traditionally published author must do to succeed—and more. She must first and foremost write a book that is well written, well edited, and well designed, with a striking, marketing-savvy book cover. THEN (after doing all of that) she must market her book through traditional means like book signings and non-traditional means like giving a workshop, or lecture on the topic of her book, doing a signing at Kroger or Walgreens, or in the parking lot of a movie theater. She must be a social media guru, a press-release-writing machine, and a sterling interviewee. She must in short, ENDURE! 


	To be a writer, one must have the faith of a monk, the savvy of a twenty-something valley girl at a Rodeo Drive clearance sale, the self-confidence of the Williams sisters at winning yet another Grand Slam, and the stamina of a Lance Armstrong riding in his seventh victory over the body-pounding-mind-numbing race that is called the Tour de France. Is this an overstatement? You bet. Except when it’s 4 AM and my body is tired and my mind is even more so. 


	But that is what writers do … they write. 
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LETTER FROM THE EDITOR 


�	This month we had our annual retreat to Hopscotch House. For those of you who are new—and there are many new members this year—if you missed it, don’t miss it next year! 


	Last year, when we did our follow-up survey, many of you requested more time to write and to work on projects. Our retreat this year was full of free time. Some in attendance used that free time to talk, walk and work. Hopscotch House is in the middle of a 412-acre conservancy set aside by Sallie Bingham. The retreat house is a large, rambling farmhouse nestled quietly at the end of an old gravel road. It is a wonderful place to be at peace.


	Our two guest speakers for the 2010 retreat were Kyle Anne Citrynell, a copyright attorney, and Ellen Birkett Morris, a poet and writer. Both gave wonderful presentations. Kyle talked about copyright law and Ellen spoke on getting published.


	The Hopscotch House retreat is a benefit of being a member of Women Who Write. It is a great place to get work done, to get to know other members, and to just be in a natural setting away from the daily drumbeat of the city. If you are a member, I hope to see you next there next year. 


                		Peggy DeKay 


�








Self-publishing for virgins—the seminar


one woman’s journey into the unknown


by Peggy DeKay
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